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                                              October 4, 2025 
 

Dear Families, 

 

We’re excited to announce a delicious way to support Lawfield Minor Hockey Association — 

a Krispy Kreme Doughnut Fundraiser! 

 

From October 4th through October 26th, we’re selling boxes of Krispy Kreme’s famous Original 

Glazed Doughnuts to raise funds for our young athletes. Each box is just $15.00, and every 

purchase helps us reach our goal of selling 400 boxes! 

 

Order forms and money must be submitted on Sunday, October 26th from 9:30am to 3pm in 

the foyer of Bill Friday Lawfield Arena.  

 

Alternatively, orders can be placed by emailing jviveiro@hwdsb.on.ca and funds can be 

paid as an e-transfer. 

 

Orders can be paid for by cash, cheque (payable to Lawfield Minor Hockey Association) or 

by e-transfer.  

 

Orders will be available for pick up on November 5th, 2025 from 4:30pm to 9pm in the front 

foyer of Bill Friday Lawfield Arena. 

 

How Your Support Helps: 

Funds raised through this initiative will go directly toward reducing registration costs for all 

Lawfield Minor Hockey participants.  

 

Your support means more than just enjoying a sweet treat — it helps build confidence, 

teamwork, and lifelong memories for our young hockey players. 

 

For more information, please contact Jen Viveiros, Lawfield Minor Hockey Association’s 

Fundraising Lead, at jviveiro@hwdsb.on.ca  

 

 

Thank you for being a part of our community and helping us keep the puck moving forward! 
 

 

Warm regards, 
 

Lawfield Minor Hockey Association 
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